University Library Committee Meeting Minutes Sept. 5, 2008
Present: R. Kochan, H. Ramachandran, L. Farmer, C. Fleming, Y. Green

The meeting was convened by Lesley Farmer at 1:30pm in LA5-248.

Lesley disseminated the committee charge, roster, and annual report for 2007-2008. The group discussed prior activities and ways to participate. 

Hema announced that the library is working on establishing a second instructional room in the library, which was warmly supported by the group.

Lesley brought up a request from Dee Abrahamse, who serves on the Long Beach Public Library Board. She would like the committee to write a letter of support to keep the main library open. The committee so agreed, and Lesley will draft a letter for the committee members to polish. Members indicated their interest in the library, and have participated in other support activities.

The committee nominated and unanimously elected Lesley Farmer as Chair, and Yolanda Green as Secretary. Lesley will add the new members onto the BeachBoard committee organization space.

Members requested a change of weekday for the meeting. It was proposed that the committee meet at 3:30pm on the second Tuesday (starting in Oct.) in the library. Lesley will check with the other members as to its feasibility.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:50pm.

Respectfully submitted, Lesley Farmer

